April 8, 2009

Circular No: NCEL/Trading/13/2009

All Registered Brokers of 

National Commodity Exchange Limited
Subject:- J-Trader Trading Terminal – Cessation
Dear Sir(s)
Further to Circular No: NCEL/Mem/03-2009 dated January 30, 2009, whereby NCEL had apprised its registered brokers about launching of its new trading terminal called “NEXT”.  All members are hereby informed that J-Trader shall not be available for trading with effect from Friday April 10, 2009. Therefore, brokers may use “NEXT” terminal for trading in listed commodity futures contract at NCEL.

All members are requested to inform their clients about non-availability of J-Trader trading terminal from the date mentioned above.

Please note that users can use the following URLs to access NEXT trading terminal;

Certificate based Login

https://trade2.ncel.com.pk/tradeportal/default.aspx
ID and Password based login (Client portal)

https://trade2.ncel.com.pk/tradeportal/login.aspx
All members client accessing NCEL client portal may also access the NEXT terminal through the same logon credentials mentioned above. 

This is for your kind information. 

Sincerely yours, 

Aamir Zareef Khan

Head of Compliance

